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  Wednesday 4th May, 2022 

 

Repton Public School 
Newsletter – Term 2 Week 2 

Website: https://repton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

E-Mail: email: repton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
T: 66554201  

F: 66554570 

 

 

 REPTON 2022  

 
MAY  2022 

6th        District Cross Country 
11th     P&C Meeting 5pm 
12th      School Photos 
13th      Y6 Careers Excursion 
10th-20th NAPLAN          
15th      P&C Bunnings BBQ – 
             Volunteers needed 
 
JUNE  2022 

7th          Bellingen Readers 
               Writers Festival 
8th-10th Cascade Excursion 4/5/6 
14th        Y6 Leadership Day 
16th        School Athletics 
23rd        Small School Athletics 
 
JULY  2022 

1st           Last Day Term 2 
 
 
 

Thought of the Week 

 

If you see someone without 

a smile, give them one of 

yours! ~ Dolly Parton 

 

 

 

  

Principal’s Message 

Wellbeing: I thoroughly enjoyed my extended break and felt very 

proud of all the amazing stories I heard from the staff and students 

when I returned to school. Our students and staff both display such a 

connection to this school which is a credit to the care and respect 

that is shown throughout the school community. We have such a 

privilege spending our days together and the connection between 

positive wellbeing and learning success is evident. Our students want 

our teachers to be proud and they are working really hard to show 

improvements in their learning. Well done!  

NAPLAN: NAPLAN tests complement the wide range of formal and 

informal assessments already conducted in schools for our Year 3 and 

Year 5 students. It is just one of many ways we track student progress 

and growth. We like to sweeten the deal by giving all participants a 

milo and cookie to fill their bellies before their assessments. If you wish 

your child not to participate, please contact the school to make your 

exemption. The tests are scheduled for Week 3 on Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Thursday. 

School Photos: Our class, whole school and individual student photos 

are planned for Thursday 12th May. Please make sure your child is 

dressed in their full school uniform and their payment is organised on 

the day. 

Cross Country: On Friday we held our school cross country. It was a 

little muddy but a great opportunity for everyone to get outside for a 

long run. There were some very competitive runners who enjoyed a 

practice before district this Friday and some who just enjoyed getting 

out in the fresh air. Well done to all those who participated and 

showed great sportsmanship. 

P&C: There is a meeting next Wednesday at 5pm for all interested 

parents and citizens. We will be discussing fundraising opportunities, 

school directions and future developments. You are welcome to join 

the discussion, meeting in the staffroom. 

Have a great week everyone, 

Mrs Kristy Glyde 

Principal 
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K/1  2/3  4/5/6 

 

 

 

 

 

K/1 Gaagal have had a happy and 
productive return to school. In 
maths we have been investigating 
place value -  learning about two 
and three digit numbers, teen 
numbers and counting by 10s. 
Kindergarten students are 
continuing to learn the sounds of 
the alphabet while Year 1 
students are learning diagraphs 
and improving their reading 
fluency. 

 

Our first week back was short and 

packed with lots of fun learning! 

Students learnt about the 

meaning of ANZAC, created 

beautiful art and baked ANZAC 

biscuits. We wrote about our 

many exciting holiday adventures 

and ran the cross country. We 

commenced our History focus 

Community and Rememberence 

by learning about the importance 

of Country. Fabulous learning, 

Bindarray! 

 
Winda have had an excellent first 
week back to begin Term 2 – they 
are certainly ‘Ready to Learn’! 
They’ve been busy working on 
narratives, learning about 
Australia’s history, running cross 
country and leading our school 
with pride! Thanks all of you for an 
amazing week of effort, attention 
and learning! Well done, Winda!   

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 
Gaagal  Bindarray  Winda 

     

 

 

 

 

 
Sunny  Sofia   Blake 
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Student of the Week  
  

Gaagal:  Reef, Charlotte, Jamie 

  
  

Bindarray:  Jay, Lilly, Leon  

Winda:   Sonny, Kaycee, Larissa   
Classiest Class Award – Bindarray  

 
 
 

Leader Awards:  
Molly, Aria, Sofia, Brax, Reef, Lily, Bowie 
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The School Photographer 
School photos will be taken on Thursday 12th May 2022. All students to be in full school 

uniform.  

 

We have sent home a pre-printed envelope for each student with this newsletter.  Sibling envelopes 

for any parents who may wish to purchase a sibling photograph can be collected from the office. 

 

➢ Please make sure each child returns their own envelope, even if payment is enclosed in a 

sibling’s envelope. 

➢ Please do not put envelopes inside of other envelopes. 

➢ Personalised envelopes have a UNIQUE code for each child to order online. 

➢ Late envelopes with cash handed in to school after the day of photography will not be picked 

up. 

➢ Only online orders will be accepted after the day of photography (*not for sibling photos) or 

paid over the phone on 02 66280511. 

 
 

 
 

CANTEEN NEWS 
Don’t forget Canteen is on this Friday! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking At Bus Bay Area 
Please do not park across the driveways of residents when parking in 

River Street. Thank you.  

 
 

Book Club 

Due Back Wednesday, 11th May 

 

P & C  
The next P & C Meeting will be held Wednesday 11th May, 5pm at 

school. 
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SRC would like to build 

surfboard style seating in the 

playground.  

If you could help or know 

someone who can help with 

this,  

Please contact the school. 
 


